
Summary of Golf & Greens Committee meeting  

February 19, 2024  

Rhett went over the financials. Rounds were down in January, mainly due to 
weather conditions. Tarps were on the greens for 8 days in January; the course 
was closed for 12 days.  Weather impacted revenue throughout January. 
February should be better. 

Craig advised that he has a meeting about the master plan for the South & West 
courses on 3/27.  New carts should be here around April 15th.  It’s necessary for 
all non-annual players to check in at the Pro Shop. The other exception to this is 
association players (WGA, MGA, WLN). 

A question was asked about whether we should be marketing the fact that we’re 
the #1-rated course? Per Craig, yes, we will. 

Also, the golf forum in next Monday, February 26th at 1:00 pm.  Topics will 
include the course stats for 2023, remodel project, Ryan’s agronomy calendar, 
and tournaments through August.  Craig encouraged all association members 
to attend. 

Ryan reported that from February 19th-March 8,the courses will be aerated and 
cleaned up.  They’ve started reducing the height of all turf, and moving sand 
around the bunkers. About 75 tons of sand is on order for the bunkers. The 
course will be closed on March 18th for slow-release fertilizer application, which 
should last 3-4 months.  They will be starting the process of replacing sprinkler 

heads and will probably have about 100 flags on 2 holes at a time. Please 
don’t pull the flags!!   

Old Business  

• Regarding Play Card expiration – previously if a card is used up by 
November 1st , a player can be charged the same fee as before. This was 
voted on by the Board. 
 

New Business  

• The Spring tour date is April 15th at 5:30 pm The Fall date is September 
30th at 5:00 (subject to change) 

• There was a motion to recommend allowing cigars to be sold in the Pro 
Shop. Motion carried 

• Divot day to be determined 

The next meeting will be March 18th at 1:00 pm.  


